
CAP's Final Recommendation on Environmental Sustainability Minor
TO:
Steering Committee 

FROM:
Committee on Academic Programs

RE:
Environmental Sustainability Education Minor
DATE:
November 26, 2014

Background:
On November 5th 2014, the Steering Committee sent CAP charge with an attached proposal written by Professor Lauren Madden from the School of Education regarding a new minor in Environmental Sustainability Education.   

Charge:
Steering asked CAP to “determine if all academic units that might be affected by creation of the minor have been consulted.”  Steering also noted that CAP did not need to collect testimony on this charge.  
Final Recommendation:
CAP reviewed the proposal forwarded by Steering and discovered that certain departments whose courses were listed in the proposal had been properly contacted.  The original document noted that “in several cases” emails written to specific departments about their courses had not been returned.  CAP contacted Dean Jeffrey Passe of the School of Education regarding this matter and suggested that another attempt be made to contact departments whose courses were listed in the proposed minor.  Following this conversation, a revised proposal was sent to CAP on November 24th and this document confirmed that all departments and programs listed in the proposal were contacted and they had authorized their respective courses to be included as options in the new minor.  Given this fact, CAP confirms that all academic units impacted by the minor have been contacted that this part of the minor approval process has been fulfilled.  

